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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Remembrance Service 
Thank you to everyone who came to Thursday morning’s Remembrance Service and 
for supporting this year’s poppy appeal. It was wonderful that the whole school 
came together to remember those service personal whose lives have been 
impacted by conflict. Class Four, Reverend Angela and Charlie shared prayers, 
poems and a Bible Story. During the service, the pupils in Class One, Two and Three 
laid handmade wreaths.  
 
During this week, all the pupils have learnt about the significance of the poppy 
during special assemblies.  
 

Dodgeball  
On Monday, a group of our Year 6 pupils represented school at the 
South Lakes Dodgeball Championships at Queen Katherine’s School in 
Kendal. The pupils competed against pupils from eleven different local 
schools. Our pupils showed excellent teamwork and sportsmanship 
during all their matches!  
 
The pupils have all really enjoyed teaching the rest of Class Four the 
rules during PE this week.  

 
Illness 
The NHS have recently released guidance to help parents and carers decide on whether to keep their child off school 
when they are feeling unwell. To read the guidance, please follow the link below.  
 
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 
 
National Online Safety 
This week’s National Online Safety update is about helping you talk to your child about their mental health. If you 
are worried or concerned about your child’s mental health, please do not hesitate to talk to a member of school 
staff.   
 
To sign up for your own free National Online Safety account please follow the link below.  
https://nationalcollege.com/enrol/old-hutton-cofe-school 
 
Thanks for your continued support. 
Nick 
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Attendance in School  
Attendance w/c Monday 30th October 98.04% 
Attendance w/c Monday 6th November 96.62% 
Attendance for the Autumn Term 94.07% 

 
Key Dates  

Event Date  
Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day Thursday 7th December 
Break up for Christmas Holiday  Tuesday 19th December at 2pm  

 

PTA UPDATE 
 
Hi from the PTA, 
 
Just a quick update to let you 
know that the PTA have officially 
voted in the new Trustees, and we 
would like to say a huge thank you 
to the previous Trustees for all 
their hard work creating a 
fabulous team and supporting the 
school.  
 
Kristi Pillans as Chair 
Caroline Derbyshire as Treasurer 
Harriet Gilding as Secretary 
 
The PTA have organised a mega 
Christmas raffle this year with 
over 50 amazing prizes!  
 
Ticket books will arrive home this 
afternoon in your children's bags. 
If you'd like anymore for family 
and friends, then please contact 
the PTA, or see Angela in the 
office. 
 
Please return stubs and monies to 
the School office or a member of 
the PTA.  

 
 
 
 
 
Cont… for school dates 
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School Year dates 2023-24 
  
Autumn Term 2023 
Wednesday 6th September – Tuesday 19th December 
  
Spring Term 2024 
Staff training day Tuesday 2nd January 
Wednesday 3rd January – Thursday 28th March 
Half Term Holiday: Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 
  
Summer Term 2024 
Staff training day Monday 15th April 
Tuesday 16th April – Friday 19th July 
Early May Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 
Half Term Holiday: Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 
 
Nursery applications for 2024/25 
April 2024 entry Closing date for applications – 13 January 2024 
September 2024 entry Closing date for applications – 24 March 2024 
January 2025 entry Closing date for applications – 22 September 2025 
 
Reception applications for 2024 
September 2024 closing date for applications - 15 January 2024 
 
For all applications please 
visit https://legacy.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsan
dlearning/lss/schooladmissions.asp for further information on how to apply. 


